
Tuesday, Jan. 8, 7:30 a.m. 
@ LA City Hall 
Council Chamber 
Conference Room 340

LA’s CAO, Miguel Santana, is 
holding up the tentative agreement 
we ratified with DWP management. 
But we can turn things around.

We need all DWP security officers 
to show up at the next Executive 
Employee Relations Committee 
meeting to say with one voice: 
“Approve our contract now!”  

We negotiated a contract, the city 
should honor it. 

“We can win this. Be there 
with me on Jan. 8 to secure 
our contract and our future.”

— Greg Langhorn 
DWP Security Officer
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Tell the EERC:

A Deal’s 
a Deal!

Approve Our 
Contract Now


